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Good Day Neighbours, 

And we hope you are able to abide by the Coronavirus government instructions 
and are keeping well. Particularly those who have to still go out to work such as 
our essential services: the NHS, police, fire and etc. We wish you well. 

You should have now received our dedicated Coronavirus card through your letter 
box but I attach a copy if not. If you have elderly or home-alone neighbours 
perhaps you could check on them and make sure they understand how to ask for 
assistance. The link below is another option. 

http://www.ramshill.org.uk/cv/  

We have already been receiving requests for help from Ramshill residents and 
thanks to our wiling volunteers our neighbours are receiving the assistance they 
need in these difficult times. 

Let's hope life can return to normal soon and do take care of yourselves and your 
families, 

RAMSHILL RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 

  

 

http://www.ramshill.org.uk/cv/
http://www.ramshill.org.uk/cv/

